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SAFETY REPORT 
June 2022 Commission Meeting 

 

Safety Topic Last Month 

Bucket truck and pole top rescue training was conducted on May 18 with Dave Lundberg of MMUA.  All 
GRPU on-call employees attended this training.  Additionally, we provide this training to GRPW employees. 

Safety Topic This Month 

Dave Lundberg of MMUA will be here in June to conduct field crew observations.  

Accidents Reported last Month by Department  

Administration: None 
Business Services: None 

Electric: None 
Water-Wastewater: None 

Cumulative Accidents for 2022  

Recordable Accidents 0 

Lost Time Days 2022               0 

Restricted Days 2022             0 

First Aid Only (not recordable) 0 

Total FROI  0 

Recordable Accident 5-year History 

 2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 

ADMIN 0 0 0 0 0 

BUS SVCS 1 4 0 0 0 

ELEC 1 1 0 0 0 

W-WW 3 5 3 1 0 

TOTAL 5 10 3 1 0 
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